
 
 

 

  
 

 
   

 

 

August 2025  
  
Dear Valued Client:  
  
We are pleased to announce that Corewell Health and Quest Diagnostics, a leading national 
laboratory, are forming a multi-faceted collaboration to broaden access to innovative, high 
value laboratory services for you and other providers in Michigan.   
  
Specifically, Corewell Health and Quest Diagnostics have entered into a definitive agreement to 
form a joint venture (JV), named Diagnostic Lab of Michigan, LLC, that will feature a new state-
of-the-art laboratory built in Southfield, Michigan. This new JV laboratory will not be operational 
until the beginning of 2027.   
  
For now, there are no changes to current processes; at this time, please continue to order 
laboratory services from Corewell Health and Quest Diagnostics as you normally would.   
  
Improving access to diagnostic innovation in Michigan  
Corewell Health and Quest Diagnostics share the goal to broaden access to quality, accessible 
and affordable laboratory services for providers and patients in Michigan. The laboratory 
industry is rapidly evolving. Diagnostic Lab of Michigan will concentrate the shared resources 
and expertise of Corewell and Quest on improving access to diagnostic innovation in 
Michigan.   
  
Over time, Diagnostic Lab of Michigan will provide several new benefits, including:   

• Greater convenience for patients, as Corewell Health and Quest combine their patient 
service networks to reach more patients in Michigan.   

• Michigan-grown diagnostic innovation, including through automation   
• Broad health plan access to support patient affordability   

  
In addition, we expect your current Corewell Laboratory Account Management Representative 
to continue to support you as part of the new joint venture laboratory.  
  
We realize you will have additional questions. Over the next several days, your 
representatives from Corewell Health and/or Quest will be in touch to answer your 
questions. You may also reach out to the Director of Sales & Marketing Matt Boring at 248-
296-5135 or email MoreInfoCHLab@corewellhealth.org. Please know that we are committed 
to a smooth transition and are confident that, over time, Diagnostic Lab of Michigan, LLC, 
will be well positioned to deliver superior, quality lab services to you and your patients.     
  
We appreciate your business and look forward to continuing to provide you with diagnostic 
insights that empower better health. 
   
Sincerely,  
  
 
Sarah Britton 
Vice President, Laboratory Services  
Corewell Health 
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